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From: Johnjsg@verizonnet
Sent: Tuesday, November , 20211222 PM
To: Zoning Rockiznd

Subject: Proposed project at 320 Concord St Rockland MA

CAUTION: Tis ermal originate fomoutside yourorganization. Exercise caution when opening attachmentso licking lnk,
especial from unknown senders.

Attn. Robert CRosa, Chairman

My name i Carol Gordana party of interest to the above named project. ive at 333 Concord st, directy across from
the site named.
have concerns as follows;
First, tis ridiculous to jam four houses onto lot originally considered too small for one house.
Secondly,the project is completely outofcharacter with the neighborhood.Even 40 B projects should consider the
surrounding homes and landscape.
Further, raffc from these houses once occupied, would cause head lights to shine directly Ino my ving area a ight
adversely affecting my qualityo fe.
Neighbor hoo noise would increase as well
Anotherconcern s the additional dain on our water and sewer systems.
Also, cannot see howemergencyvehicles would be abe to maneuvero this narrow lot,
My lst concern s about the water tab in tis area which i already aproblem.

1 expectthat | may haveotherconcerns as time goes on
1 would appreciate acknowledgement of recept of this &-mailand consideration of my concerns.

Thank you, Carol A Gordon

Sent from theallnewAOLaopfor105
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